
 
School Information and Updates 

Friday, December 4, 2020  
 

REPORT POSITIVE CASES 

During online instruction, it is essential that families continue to report positive cases to 

ensure we can effectively monitor the continued impact of this surge on school operations. 

These can be reported to building administrators OR by filling out this FORM 
 

 

UPDATED HYBRID SCHEDULE  12-1-20  

We are planning for all PK-12 students to return to an every-other-day hybrid schedule 

starting Monday, December 14. Click here for the updated schedule. We will communicate 

with families if there are changes.  
  
 

GRAB AND GO MEALS 

FREE Grab and Go breakfast and lunch meals will be available for all children 18 years old 

and under at various locations in our school community. NEW! We added cooking 

instructions. Click here for cooking instructions.  Your participation in the meal program helps 

to keep our program financially stable because it is a federally funded program. The District 

receives dollars for every meal served.  We are here for everyone and want to serve the 

children in your household. Click here for details regarding times and locations.    
 

No School Monday, December 7. Grab and Go Meals will be served at all locations on 

this day.  
 

 

FACE MASK UPDATE  

We are committed to doing all that we can to reduce the spread of COVID-19 while we 

experience higher rates of illness in our community.  Upon return to Hybrid Learning on 

December 14th, students and staff will be required to wear face masks at all times unless the 

activity prohibits it (such as when eating), even when physical distancing is possible.  Thank 

you for your cooperation in this mitigation strategy.  When the rate of infection at school and 

in the community return to the numbers we saw earlier in the year, we will consider changing 

back to the mask OR 6 feet social distancing practice that we had been utilizing since the 

start of school.   
 

 

TRANSPORTATION NEWS 

The Transportation Department will be running buses while we are in on-line learning.  Buses 

run better if they are not allowed to sit for long periods of time, especially when it is cold 

outside.  We will be running them again on Friday, December 11th in preparation for a return 

to school on Monday, December 14th. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvAztX6t_Tpw7crI_xZHejS_2oibXJUlxkHZ_Ytxu_ltLJaw/viewform
https://www.crprairie.org/app/uploads/2020/12/LEARNING-SCHEDULE-updated-12-1-20.pdf
https://www.crprairie.org/app/uploads/2020/11/Cooking-Instructions-for-Grab-and-Go-Meals.pdf
https://www.crprairie.org/news/2020/11/25/grab-and-go-meals-available-november-30-december-11/

